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Dear families, 
 
We are almost at the end of a very different and challenging Spring Term. I am very proud of all the children for the way in which 
they have faced the challenges presented by the pandemic and the manner of which they have remained determined to carry on 
and continue learning. I would like to personally thank every family for the support they have shown school and the significant 
part they have played in the education of the children. I am immensely grateful. 
 
Next week the children will be marking Holy week by participating in the Stations of the Cross. They will be also raise money for St 
Josephs’ Penny by making a prayer chain and trying to send it right around the school!  This will happen on Monday 29th March 
and we are asking children to be sponsored. We have already reached 52% of the target set! To make a donation, however small,  
you need to use the link below. Donating through Just Giving is simple, fast and totally secure. Once you donate, they'll send your 
money directly to Caritas Diocese of Salford. 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/stjosephtheworker2021?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_conten
t=stjosephtheworker2021&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=84a92c3f67664424beffe2eab7c93b95. 
 
The PTFA have also organised an Easter raffle. If you wish to purchase a ticket send in £1 in a sealed envelope. Winners will be 
drawn on the final day. 
 
We end the term on Wednesday 31st March. Nursery, Y1, Y3 and Y5 will end the day at 1.25pm and Reception, Y2, Y4 and Y6 at 
1.30pm. School reopens for the Summer Term on Monday 12th April. Summer uniform may be worn on return to school. 
 
We will continue to fulfil our responsibilities for track and trace beyond the end of term. If your child has a positive Covid test 
result or becomes symptomatic and has a subsequent positive test result up till the end of Friday 2nd April please notify school 
using the school email address. School will continue to monitor emails and will notify families of any cases and of the necessary 
steps required.  
 
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a happy and Holy Easter. I hope that the sun shines and that families 
get an opportunity to enjoy the outdoors and some well-deserved rest and quality time at home. 
 
God bless and best wishes. 
 
E Clayton 
Acting Headteacher 
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